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has gone virtual

Each week, either Tuesday or Thursday, beginning October 13 through
November 19 join us via Zoom from 4:00 - 5:00 p.m. for a fun and
action-packed hour of learning including a Bible lesson, songs, Scripture
memory, a true missionary story, and review games. All leaders are trained
and screened for a very safe hour in order to learn more about God! GNC is
open to ALL children, regardless of faith and/or religious affiliation or belief.

There is no cost, however, parents need to register the child(ren).

Complete a registration for each child at www.cef3rivers.org. For any
questions or comments, call 815.741.0366.
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